
From: Susan Henry 

Sent: 13 December 2023 14:05 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2023/3861/P Primrose Hill Gates 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
I write in support of gates to Primrose Hill.    They will look much better than the 
current temporary gate and will discourage anti-social behaviour in the park. 
 


